BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE BOROUGH OF RUMSON

60 Forrest Avenue, Rumson NJ 07760 732.732.842.4747/Fax 732.842.4877

Dear Parents, Guardians and Staff Members,

In accordance with EPA regulations, the district is required to notify parents, guardians and staff
members each year of the availability of the Asbestos Management Plan for the district.

The Rumson School District employs the services of a professional asbestos management firm to
complete our six month surveillance inspections and our 3 year re-inspections. The reports from
these inspections, as well as all historic data regarding asbestos in the building are available for
review during normal working hours in the office of Patrick Sullivan, Supervisor of Buildings
and Grounds. You may contact the office at 732-842-3293.

A safe learning environment is paramount for the success of students and teachers. Please know
that we will continue to follow all federal and state regulations concerning asbestos management.

Sincerely,

Patrick Sullivan, CEFM
Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds
AHERA Manager



